

## ARMED FORCES, VETERANS & FIRST RESPONDERS APPRECIATION & HORSES4HEROES PRESENT



Every year since 2014, our community has come together at Craig Ranch Regional Park to show our appreciation to Active Duty Service members, Veterans, First Responders and their families. We also honor the memory of those who have paid the ultimate price. This year, as we we celebrate 10 years we invite you to participate in **The Ceremony of The Riderless Horse.** We are looking for photos, patches, any memorabilia of your fallen loved one and we hope you can join us on October 19 to participate in the ceremony.

Name of Fallen Hero:
Branch of Service/Rank/#years served:
Your Relationship:
Contact Info (Email/phone):



Bring your well marked items to one of several locations. We want to collect all items by Sept. 15. Items will be displayed on a saddle and/or at the Oct. 19 event. For more information, please email horses4heroes@gmail.com.

